
 

Chief Pleas 

THE DOUZAINE  
 
 

RECYCLING  
 

PUBLIC PRESENTATION 
at the  

ISLAND HALL 
 

 

There is to be a public presentation, by Guernsey Recycling Group, about recycling in 

Sark. It is intended to set out the details of the process, how it would work and what 

Sark residents and business would be expected to do, ahead of its introduction in early 

2022. 

 

There will be an opportunity to ask questions at the end of the presentation, both to the 

Guernsey Recycling Group and representatives of the Douzaine. 

 

 

5.30pm, MONDAY, 29th NOVEMBER 2021 
 

 

Masks need to be worn while at the Island Hall, a negative LFT is 

required before attended a public meeting 
 

 
 

Posting Date 24th November 2021 


